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Edinburgh,  

15 August 2018 

 

Dear Language Coordinators, 

If you wish your students to submit an article for the second issue of Worldwide Napier, the 

Edinburgh Napier University magazine in foreign languages, please ask them to send it to 

s.blanche@napier.ac.uk by the 31 October 2018. We will consider articles in French, German and 

Spanish. Your students can write about a topic of their choice, but we are particularly interested 

in interculturality. Their text can be accompanied by a high-resolution  copyright-free 

image/illustration. We will publish the best articles. There will be a third issue around April 2019. 

The first issue is still available in digital form: 

https://issuu.com/worldwidenapier/docs/wwn_-_final_mag-04-for_issuu-sm 

If you need more information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Sylvain Blanche, 

Associate Lecturer in Languages at Edinburgh Napier University 
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